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April 1933.
A

General Victor Williams,
Çomnlsaloner of Provincial Police, 
Parliament Building»,
Toronto, Ontario.

Dear General Williams :

This letter will serve to introduce 
to you Mr. Norman Miller, mho was employed by this Company 
for a period extending from August 1929 to October 1931.
He eerved in a Junior capacity in our accounting department 
and performed his work very creditably. Unfortunately, 
due to reduction in staff, we found it necessary to dispense 
with hie services. insofar as we know, his character la 
quite satisfactory.

(I

I understand he deelrea to Join the 
Royal Canadian Dragoon», and any st^slstance you may be 
able to render him in this connection will be greatly 
appreciated.

Youra very truly,

AM/E. President.
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